
 

 

Stoke Gifford Parish Council 
 

NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF AUDIT 
 

Annual Governance & Accountability Return for the year ended 31 March 2021 
 

Sections 20(2) and 25 of the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 
 

Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 (SI 2015/234) 
 
 

1. Notice of conclusion of audit and publication of accounts. 
The audit of the Council’s Accounts for the above was concluded by PFK Littlejohn 
LLP, Westferry Circus, Canary Wharf, London, E14 4HD on 7th September 2021 
 

2. The Annual Governance & Accountability Return is available for Inspection by any local 
government elector of the area of Stoke Gifford Parish Council 

 
3. The Annual Governance & Accountability Return, the Statement of Accounts and the 

External Auditor Certificate have been published. 

 
Copies of documents are also available from the office for purchase by any person on 
payment of 10p per page. 
 
Documents will remain available online for public access for a period of not less than 5 years 
from the date of this notice. 

 
4. For the year ended 31 March 2021, these documents will be available from the office 

upon reasonable notice on application to: 
 

John Rendell (Parish Clerk & RFO) 
Stoke Gifford Parish Council, The Community Centre, Stoke Gifford, Bristol, BS34 6HR 
Tel: 01454 865202 
Email: clerk@stokegifford.org.uk 
 
Between the hours of 11:00 and 14:00, Monday to Friday (excluding public holidays) 

 
Please contact the office by email or phone to request copies if you require them in paper 
format and a 10p per sheet charge will be payable. 

 
5. This announcement is made by John Rendell (Parish Clerk & RFO) 

28th September 2021 
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